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March 18, 2019 

Via electronic submission 
The Honorable Ronald Kouchi 
President of the Senate 
State Capitol 

The Honorable Scott Saiki 
Speaker of the House of Representatives 
State Capitol 

Re: Hawai'i Revised Statutes§ 37-52.5 (a) - administratively established new accounts 

Dear President Kouchi and Speaker Saiki: 

As required by HRS § 37-52.5(a), the Judiciary respectfully submits this report to the 
Legislature on administratively established new accounts. 

Account No. S-19-223 State Access & Visitation Program $100,000 
Justification for the establishment of the account: To help people who are going through divorce 
or are separated by contracting with Parent and Children Together to supervise the visits of 
parents and children. 
Source of revenue: U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Administration for Children 
& Families. 

Account No. S-19-236 Language Access, Victims of Domestic Violence $29,000 
Justification for the establishment of the account: To improve services for immigrant and LEP 
victims of Domestic Violence by improving the skills and resources of service providers, court 
staff, and other who work with victims. Also, to convene an oversight committee to supervise 
project activities and provide policy direction in accordance with the Judiciary's comprehensive 
Language Access Plan. 
Source of revenue: U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Victims of Crime via Hawai'i Dept. of 
the Attorney General. 

If there is any additional information that you would like to have regarding these 
particular federal grants, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

�A-h,,� 
Rodney A. Maile 
Administrative Director of the Courts 

c: Hon. Mark E. Recktenwald, Chief Justice 
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